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12.06.2023 
 
Coffee Afternoon 
 
Dear parent/carer 
 
On Friday 16th June 2023 our school is hosting a coffee afternoon, where it gives you, an opportunity 
meet and speak to Mrs Gulliver, Mr Smith, Mrs Cuthbert and the PTA about your ideas and thoughts 
on how you could offer support in school. The session will be held at 1.30pm while 2.30pm. Hope to see 
you there! 
 
Tamara Gulliver  
Acting Head Teacher and CEO of St Mary’s Academy Trust 


